
From:
To: SheffieldPlan
Subject: Podposed Industrial/travelers site
Date: 23 February 2023 18:41:29

Good evening.

Although I agree in particular in relation with a travelers site, that cities should provide suitable sites, it’s only
fair that their needs are taken into consideration.

I strongly believe however that the Eckington Way site is wholeheartedly unacceptable, for either travelers or
industrial reasons for the following reasons

Over the last  since we moved onto the Springwell estate, the traffic congestion has become a
nightmare, with long traffic jams, making traveling a nightmare; which in turn causes angry drivers, and unsafe
driving.

The increased traffic over , is adding to the air pollution. on local radio stations we hear about
Sheffield City Councils plan to reduce air pollution in the city centre. Should the same consideration not be
taken for Beighton and surrounding area residents, regarding their health.

How much more industrial buildings can you fit in to one small village, for me this is a definite no.

Please reconsider, and look for a more appropriate site, for the travelers community, who at the end of the day,
have the same rights as home dwelling people, to a safe place to live, just not in an area, already over populated,
and congested already.

With much respect

Joanne Rose

Sent from my iPad




